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The Electoral Redistribution Committee for Victoria 

 

 

Dear Commissioners, 

I would like to present a submission relating to the redistributed boundaries for the Victorian 

divisions of Fraser, Gellibrand, and Lalor. 

 

The main aims of my submission are to unify the entirety of the suburb of Yarraville within the 

Division of Fraser and to unify the entirety of the suburb of Point Cook within the Division of 

Gellibrand. 

 

As it currently stands small proportions of these suburbs are split off from the remainder into an 

adjacent division. I believe it would be ideal if this could be rectified as these sections are currently 

removed from their communities of interest. 

 

To achieve this, I would suggest making the following changes to the borders of the Gellibrand 

Division. 

The remaining pockets of Yarraville currently in the Division of Gellibrand (SA2 Yarraville 213031352, 

SA1’s 10,11,12,17,18,19,20,21,22,23,24,25,26,30,32,33 & 34) be transferred into the Division of 

Fraser.  

The remaining pocket of Point Cook currently in the Division of Lalor (SA2 Werribee – South 

213051368, SA1’s 29,30,31,32,33,37,38,40,41 & 44) be transferred into the Division of Gellibrand. 

The entire suburb of Williams Landing currently in the Division of Lalor (SA2 Laverton 213051363, 

SA1’s 18,19,20,21,22,23,24,25,26,27,28,29 & 30 & SA2 Truganina – South East 213051587, SA1’s 

04,05,07,17,19 & 20) be transferred into the Division of Gellibrand.  

To ensure that the Divisions remain within the +/- 3.5% of the Projected Enrolment Quota  

A section of Truganina currently in the Division of Gellibrand (SA2 Truganina – North 213051586, 

SA1’s 04,05,11,12 & 16) must be transferred into the Division of Lalor. While this is not ideal, other 

parts of the suburb of Truganina are already in the Division of Lalor and this section shares a greater 

community of interest with Tarneit and Werribee (within Lalor) than to Point Cook and Williamstown 

(within Gellibrand). 

 

These changes would leave Actual enrolments as of Wednesday 9 August 2023 and Projected 

enrolments as of Monday 17 April 2028 of (all within the acceptable ranges): 

Division Actual Projected 

FRASER 118649 129943 

GELLIBRAND 112193 122856 



LALOR 111604 122910 

Below is a rough map to demonstrate the changes that I am proposing. 

 

 

 

Thank you for considering my submission. 

Regards 

Roger Nye 
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